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H.B. 1109, H.D. 2 

RELATING TO COMMERCIAL DRIVER LICENSING 
 

Senate Committees on Transportation and Culture and the Arts and  
Public Safety and Intergovernmental and Military Affairs 

 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports H.B. 1109, H.D. 2, which will  
meet federal requirements on fraudulent activity relating to Commercial Learner’s 
Permit (CLP) and Commercial Driver’s License (CDL). 
 
The DOT is required by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration, pursuant to 
title 49 of the Code of Federal Regulations section 383.73(k)(2), to have policies in 
effect that result, at minimum, in the disqualification of the CLP or CDL for applicants 
who ae suspected of fraud related to the testing and issuance of that CLP or CDL. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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